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December 19, 2021 
 
 

Organist     Alita Guthmiller 

Welcome & Announcements  Rev. Carl Zylstra 

Call to Worship 

Invocation 

* Greeting from God 

* Greeting One Another 

* Opening Hymn:  Red 178  “O Come all Ye Faithful” 

God’s Will for Our Lives:  John 6:63-69 

* Hymn:  Blue 422  “O Jesus, Joy of Loving Hearts” 
 (words on screen will vary just slightly from the blue hymnal) 
 

Congregational Prayer followed by the Lord's Prayer 

Offering Plate -- by the Exit in the back of the sanctuary, for the General Fund 

* Hymn:  Red 194  “As with Gladness Men of Old” 

Heidelberg Catechism 75: Question & Answer on Screen 

Scripture:  John 6:25-33, 53-58 

Sermon:   "Christmas Bread” 

Prayer 

*Hymn:  Blue 420  “Come, for the Feast is Spread” 

Communion:  Form in Blue Hymnal p. 144  

* Apostles Creed 

* Benediction                                   

 *Closing Hymn:  Red 190 “Ring the Bells” 

 

 *Please stand if able 



 

Today/This Week: 
December 19 – Worship, 9:30 a.m./Sunday School 
 Youth Group Baked Potato Meal 
December 22 – Women’s Bible Study, 10 a.m. 
 Evening Ladies Bible Study, 7 p.m. 
December 24 – Christmas Eve Program, 7:00 p.m. 
December 25 – Christmas Day Service, 9:30 a.m., Rev. Jay Fluck 
 

Upcoming: 
December 26 – Worship, 9:30 a.m., Rev. Dave Smit 
January 16 – Annual Meeting 
  
December 12:  Attendance - 73; Offering - $1349 General Fund 

POINSETTIA TREE:  The Youth Group will again be organizing the poinsettia tree. 
If you would like to sponsor a poinsettia in memory of a loved one, please see 
Rachel Guthmiller. 
 
Advent Programs:  The Women of the Church will have the last Advent program 
today.  This will be held in the social hall for everyone while sitting at the tables 
before we eat our meal. 
 
BABY GIFTS:  The Women of the Church are again collecting unwrapped baby 
clothes and gifts for the Alpha Center during the month of December.  Please 
bring your gifts to the table in the social hall. 
 
CHRISTMAS CARDS:  If you wish to remember the residents living at the Menno-
Olivet Care Center with a Christmas card you may take a sheet on the table in 
the social hall listing their names. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


